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EuSEN newsflash June 2024

NEWSFLASH

Dear Colleague,

As part of our celebration for Emergency Nurses Day on the 9th of October, the EuSEN board is 
excited to compile special video featuring messages from our members across different European 
countries. 

We would be thrilled to have your participation in this project.

Could you please record a short video in your native language, saying the following:
"Emergency nurses make the difference."
"Happy Emergency Nurses Day!"

You can deliver the message either by yourself or with your fellow nurses.

For consistency, please hold your phone horizontally while recording the video.

Once you have recorded your message, please send the video via WhatsApp to +31 6 50651825 or 
by email to christienvdlinden@gmail.com at your earliest convenience (before August 15, 2024). 

We will combine all the clips into a compilation video to showcase our diverse and dedicated 
Emergency Nursing Society.

By returning your video, you fully grant EuSEN permission to use it on its website and social media 
platforms.

Thank you very much for your contribution and for helping us celebrate the incredible work of 
Emergency Nurses in Europe.

Best regards, 

Door Lauwaert
EuSEN President
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